Tiffany Anderson 2 N. Avena Ave. Lodi, CA 95240

tiffanyanderson@me.com 209-625-8587

June 2, 2014

Secretary of Labor Thomas E. Perez U.S. Department of Labor 200 Constitution Ave., NW Washington, D.C. 20210

Regarding: OSHA Form 300 reports of my ex-employer,

San Joaquin County Mosquito & Vector Control District

7759 S. Airport Way, Stockton, CA 95206

Dear Secretary Perez:

I am writing you today because I have received minimal assistance from the local agencies that fall under your authority. I have continually requested safety records from my ex-employer and they have stalled me for about a year. I am hopeful that your assistance in requesting these reports will make the difference with my ex-employer.

My ex-employer was required to annually file the Form 300. I am hereby requesting copies of their submissions for the last ten years. Please delegate my request down to the appropriate person, but not to anyone here at the state level.

I sincerely thank you for taking the time from your busy schedule to provide attention to this request. My contact information is correct as it appears above.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Anderson